Dear Sir:

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM

WASHINGTON

39

R-958

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE

TO THE BOARD

February 16, 1942

Referring to the Bdard's letters of October 30, 1936

(X-9729), and December 28, 1938 (S-137), it will be appreciated

if you will furnish the Board with the following amually-requested
data regarding the attendance of officers and employees of your

Bank at the Graduate School of Banking at Rutgers University:

- ER
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis

Total number who will attend forthcoming session;

Number
Number
Number
Number
Nunmber

of first-year students;
of second-year students;
of third-year students;
who will be granted necesssary leave with pay;
whose transportation expenses will be paid
by Bank;

Number whose registration and resident and exten-
sion tuition fees will be paid by Bank;

Number who will attend entirely at their own ex-
pense during their annual vacatious;

Number who have attended the first or second
sessione, or both, but who will not attend the
forthcoming session.

Very truly yours,

L. P. Bethea,
Assistan® Sccretary.

TO THE PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS





